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McKinney-Vento Updates – December 2024
November was Homeless Youth Awareness & Action Month 
November 1st marked the start of Homeless Youth Awareness and Action Month bringing attention to the important issue of youth homelessness across the state and the nation.  If you and your team hosted events for Homeless Youth Awareness month please share photos, press releases and summaries in the following Google folder.  

The Colorado Department of Education and other state agencies wore green on November 12th, participated in a basic needs drive and presented at the National Association for the Education of Homeless Children and Youth Conference.   Please share with your peers how you celebrated by sharing in the Google folder. 
Highly Mobile Youth Professionals Peer-to-Peer Call 
The December 10th Peer-to-Peer call on the topic of exploring unconscious bias is being postponed to Tuesday, January 14th and will be extended to two hours.  If you are interested in attending this optional virtual event, please register here. 
Resources Spotlight-Early Childhood

· For Early Childhood Providers: Are you a Head Start/Early Head Start, Early Intervention, Home Visiting, or Child Care provider? Learn how you can play a crucial role in mitigating the effects of homelessness through education, partnerships, and tailored services.
· Supporting Infants, Toddlers, and Families Experiencing Homelessness: Strategies for Early Childhood Development Providers
· For K12 Liaisons: Homeless liaisons have a responsibility under the McKinney-Vento Act to identify and refer younger children to early learning programs and are uniquely positioned to make those connections, but it can be difficult to know where to start. It can also be difficult to locate your early childhood partners and understand which program(s) a child might be eligible for. Use the resources below to help guide your efforts.
· Referring Young Children to Early Childhood Development Programs: Checklist for Liaisons
Connecting our Youngest Children to Early Childhood Partners

Resources Spotlight-Financial Aid
· Bookmark this comprehensive FAFSA webpage from SchoolHouse Connection

· Join Colorado State University (CSU) on Tuesday, December 3rd from 1:00-2:00 for a virtual session about Financial Aid to learn opportunities to afford college. The Educational Opportunity Center at CSU will discuss the Free Application for Student Aid (FAFSA). Learn from Fostering Success Program students from independent backgrounds about scholarships, FosterEd, and EmpowerEd. Register for the session at https://colostate.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cHlxbY5FIwG9YI6. 

· Join the U.S. Department of Education on Tuesday, Dec. 10, 2024, as they host a free one-day virtual event! This live webinar series will guide you through submitting the 2025–26 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA®) form and is tailored for both independent and dependent students. This event is for students, parents, and college/career professionals.
Please consider completing this brief, optional, 10-minute,  SchoolHouse Connection Survey concerning the importance of the McKinney-Vento Homeless Assistance Act in your work.  This brief voluntary survey closes on Friday, December 13. 

Questions? Please Contact:
Paula Gumina, Highly Mobile Student Programs, Manager
303-551-3851
Guming_P@cde.state.co.us
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